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June 23, 2022 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Do you own property that you've considered conserving but don't know where to begin or what's 
involved in the process? The Hillsborough Conservation Commission is sponsoring a free Land 
Conservation Seminar on Saturday, June 25th, 2022, from 10am-12pm, at the Fox Forest-
Baldwin Environmental Center, 309 Center Rd, Hillsborough. 
 
Our guest speaker is Paul Doscher, a renowned conservation advisor, who worked for the Society 
for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests for 27 years and has extensive experience in land 
conservation. Paul will discuss the benefits and procedures of land conservation for landowners. 
A question and answer period will follow the presentation. Landowners, whether residents or not 
of Hillsborough, are invited to attend. 
 
Free refreshments will be served. There is no fee or registration required. Although it is not 
required, it would help to know how many folks would like to attend for planning purposes. If 
you are able, please send an email to conservation@hillsboroughnh.net with “Seminar” in the 
subject line and indicate how many in your party will be attending. It would be helpful to receive 
this by 6pm, Friday, June 24th. But, even if you decide at the last minute, come on down!  
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